
 

Network Notification 
Notice Date:  July 12, 2019 
To:   Ohio Medicaid Dental Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  SKYGEN USA Dental Agreement Update 
Effective Date: September 1, 2019 
 
  
Effective Sept. 1, 2019, SKYGEN USA will administer CareSource’s existing Ohio Medicaid dental 
provider contracts. This transition does not impact your participation in any other CareSource plans.  
 
To continue seeing CareSource’s Ohio Medicaid members on or after Sept. 1, 2019, you will 
need to complete a replacement provider service agreement with SKYGEN. SKYGEN USA will be 
contacting you soon with more information.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this transition, please contact SKYGEN at 1-800-508-6965. 
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